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29.01.21 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 
Given the announcement this week, we were hoping to measure your thoughts and 
feelings regarding home learning and how we can continue to support you and your 
child at the moment. 
 
Can I once again thank you for your amazing efforts to date with the full range of 
tasks we endeavour to provide for your children! 
 
The survey can be completed electronically and should take no more than a couple 
of minutes! 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=T1wwxTMbi0GDeAqMDOH
_JxsYaYtAeZdHmtDhxgnZnYRUMFpONUJSQUxDUzRDTUlYT0owRUhESTU4Ui4u 
 
 
 
Take care, stay safe, 

DR 
David Reddy 
(Headteacher) 
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